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Public Notice 
 

Starting January 14, 2022 

 

Due to the Province going to Level #3 of the Winter Health Plan, the 

following Municipal Sites will be closed: 

 

Belledune Veterans Memorial Arena 

 

Belledune Recreation and Cultural Centre 

 

Belledune Library 

 

Belledune Municipal Building  

(Staff will be here to answer any phone calls or emails any citizen 

may have) 

 

Public Works Department will continue to offer regular services. 

 

The Regular Meeting of Council will be postponed until January 31, 

2022.   

 
 

Stay Safe 

Interim CAO – Scott Ferguson 
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